OIR: 2425/1309

9 April 2025

Téna

Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA)

Thank you for your email of 14 March 2025 requesting the following information:

1. Please provide the amount paid in FY 24, FY 23 and FY 22 to One Music NZ

for music licensing fees. This may have been paid to APRA.

FY Amount $
2022 5,659.84
2023 2,874.89
2024 8,255.97
2025 2,772.83

2. Please provide a copy of all invoices relating to the Council for these periods.

Date Type Invoice Amount$ | Total $
1/12/2021 Inv 00006 2,512.06
1/02/2019 Inv 00002 556.60
1/12/2022  Inv 00007 2,591.18 | 5,659.84
30/11/2023 Inv 00010 2,799.56
30/11/2023 Inv 00009 2,666.51
30/11/2023 Credit 00008 -2,591.18 | 2,874.89
10/09/2024 Inv 00001 8,255.97 | 8,255.97
8/11/2024 Inv 00013 2,772.83 | 2,772.83

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website, with your
personal details removed.




Please refer to the attached invoices for further information.
Nga mihi,
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Steffi Haefeli
Acting Group Manager Corporate Services
Te Kaihautl Ratonga Topu

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,
with your personal details removed.



If you are interested in the attachments which accompany this response,
please contact us at: informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz





